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Meetings are noon every Wednesday at the Maritime and Seafood History Museum 

District 30-S Mid-Winter Convention 

 

This is a reminder that the convention was moved to 

February 4-5.  The previous ROAR has an 

application.  If you don’t have the previous ROAR, 

please contact Lion Joe McCormick 

(jmc_cormick@yahoo.com) and he will send you an 

application.  Also, we have been told that Strides 

T-shirts will be available for $20. 

 

 

Sight Foundation Raffle 

 

The Sight Foundation Raffle drawing for the “guns” 

has been moved to 1 March. 

 

 

Board of Directors Meeting 

 

The January Board of Directors Meeting will be 

tomorrow at Camp Wilkes. 

 

 

Club Donation 

 

While playing Santa Claus, Lion Carl Nehlig was 

refusing payment, but one place still did, so he is 

donating the $90 to the club. 

 

 

Please Keep in Your Prayers 

 

Lion Tom Wick’s mother-in-law passed away on 

Monday.  Also Lions Penny Edwards and Glenn 

Quave could not attend today because they are ill. 

 

 

 

 

Eye Screenings 

 

Eye Screenings are on hold right now due to 

COVID.  We will keep monitoring the situation to 

see when we can resume them. 

 

 

Change for Change 

 

The project will be closing on 31 January.  Please 

bring in all your jars to the meeting on 2 February. 

 

 

Guest Speaker 

 

Our guest speaker had to cancel due to him getting 

COVID.  Future guest speakers have expressed 

concern, however some of them have agreed to 

speak to us via Zoom! 

 

For our regular members, please remember that you 

can attend our meetings via Zoom.  Please contact 

Lion Greg Crapo if you need help or instructions. 

 

http://biloxilionsclub.org/
http://www.facebook.com/BiloxiLions
mailto:jmc_cormick@yahoo.com

